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November 21, 2019 
 
Commenter Beezley  
State of Missouri 
   

Re:  In the Matter of DTE Energy Company; Enbridge Inc.; and NEXUS Gas 
Transmission, LLC, File No. 191-0068  

 
Dear Mr. Beezley: 
  

Thank you for your comment regarding the proposed consent order accepted by the 
Federal Trade Commission for public comment in the above-captioned matter.  In the comment, 
you expressed concern but did not provide additional facts or reason to modify the proposed 
consent order.   

 
The Commission has placed your comment on the public record pursuant to Rule 

4.9(b)(6)(ii) of the Commission’s Rules of Practice, 16 C.F.R. § 4.9(b)(6)(ii).  The Commission 
has now determined that the public interest would best be served by issuing the Decision and 
Order in final form, and copies of the Decision and Order and other public documents are 
available on the Commission Website at https://www.ftc.gov/.  

 
Hearing comments from a variety of sources assists the Commission in its work on 

antitrust and consumer protection issues, and we appreciate your interest in this matter. 
 

 By the direction of the Commission. 
 
        
 

April J. Tabor 
Acting Secretary 
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